
The Friends of Warneet has approximately 20 members.  For the last 18 years we have 
worked every Clean Up Australia Day, collecting litter from the foreshore, beach and bush 
areas surrounding the village of Warneet. 
 
We know from experience that glass drink containers make up by far the largest proportion of 
litter collected. 
 
We want to see a container deposit scheme introduced as quickly as possible because we 
believe it will be a very practical step in reducing the problem. 
 
Our City of Casey has also recently voted to support this legislation. 
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